
 

Our Ref: 
 
 
Name 
Address 
Suburb  WA  Postcode 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
BASSENDEAN TARGETED UNDERGROUND POWER PROGRAM (TUPP) 
LOT, ADDRESS, SUBURB 
 
I am writing to inform you that following on from the community survey conducted in November 2022 
Council have authorised the CEO to enter into a Memorandum of Understanding with Western Power. 
 
The Project is about to move into the detailed design phase which will be concluded by the end of 
2023. You may see project personnel throughout the project area carrying out duties associated with 
the design phase. 
 
The final cost to ratepayers is still to be determined and the Town is aiming to update ratepayers 
shortly. 
 
Construction is still currently due to commence in May 2024 and will take approximately 12 months. 
 
The Town will continue to update the community via the Town’s website Bassendean Underground 
Power Project » Town of Bassendean 
 
If you wish to provide feedback or ask a question, please send an email to 
mail@bassendean.wa.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
CAMERON WOODS 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
Date 
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